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The Texas Animal Health Commission (TAHC) is pleased to announce that we have officially launched a new special section on our website called "Vet Corner." 

This section is dedicated to help veterinarians easily access valuable online information such as test charts, quick links, health certificates, disease information, etc.

You can access this new section by clicking on the Vet Corner  icon which can be found on the bottom of the TAHC website's left navigation menu bar.  http://www.tahc.state.tx.us/vets/index.html  

Enjoy this special new section.  

Please feel free to share this information with any vets that you believe may utilize this resource.
